
• Binary Search Trees are  discussed  in section 19.1 of the 

text, pages 687-696. 

• AVL trees are discussed in section 19.4, pages 706-714. 

• The Computer Science Majors Committee is hosting an 

event for students who are considering majoring or 

minoring in CS.  This will be on Tuesdsay (April 19) at 5pm 

in King 106.  There will be pizza.  So we know how much 

pizza to order please register at tinyurl.com/occspizza 

• If you ever wish to contact the CS MajorsCommittee their 

email address is csmc@oberlin.edu 

 


